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Amusement Tax 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
At the October 30, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the 
CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial Management Department, dated 
October 30, 2017, was considered.  A representative of the Movie Theater Association 
of Canada provided an overview of the impact of implementing an amusement tax on 
the movie theatre industry in Saskatoon. 
 
Attachment 
October 30, 2017 report of the CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial 
Management Department.   
 


